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JUN 2 G 1984

Docket Nos. 50-293/82-02
50-293/82-03

Boston Edison Company M/C Nuclear
ATTN: Mr. William D. Harrington

Senior Vice President, Nuclear
800 Boylston Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02199

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection Nos. 50-293/82-02 and 50-293/82-03

This refers to your letters dated May 14 and June 12, 1984, in response to our
letter dated April 10, 1984.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive action documented
in your letter. The corrective action taken concerning Violation B will be
examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
Original Sisned By:

M -

homas T. Martin, Director,
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

cc:
A. V. Morisi, Manager, Nuclear Management Services Department
C. J. Mathis, Station Manager
Joanne Shotwell, Assistant Attorney General
Paul Levy, Chairman, Department of Public Utilities
Plymouth Board of Selectmen
Plymouth Civil Defense Director
Senator Edward P. Kirby
Public Document Room (PDR)'
Local Public Document Room (LPOR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector =
Commonwealth of Massachusetts (2)
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Senior Operations Officer
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,

t

.

RI:DETP RI:DETP t

1Blumberg/cjm dy- .Ebneter
6/ >V84 - - 6/LPW84 - 6//184.2

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY RL50-293/82-02 - 0002.0.0
.06/20/84-

-
_

_


